
Project Need 

• By approximately 2022, load on existing 
transmission lines serving the Tysons and 
McLean areas are projected to exceed 300 
Mega-Watts (MW) 

 
• Could result in a violation of mandatory North 

American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) 
Reliability standards 

 
• Potential impact to service 
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